
BellaVita Bells 
Minutes of Meeting                                                                February 3, 2010 
 
 
President Carol Uran welcomed everyone to the February 3, 2010, meeting of the Belles.  
She introduced the ladies attending for the first time – Kiki Kaskabas, Valerie Wheeler, 
and Tena Lummus. 
 
The minutes were read and approved.  All the minutes of meetings will be posted on the 
BellaVita website. 
 
Barbara Quinn, treasurer, reported a beginning balance of $6,592.29, expenses of 
$215.11, and an ending balance of $6,377.l8.  The report was approved. 
 
In January, the Belles’ participated with other clubs in the chili dinner.  Also, Linda 
Sanders chaired the Arte de BellaVita.  Both events had great attendance and were very 
successful.  Thanks to all who helped. 
 
On February 20, there will be a free event for all BellaVita residents – men included – 
called “The Writing on the Wall”, featuring Jan Hargrave.  Sign-up at the front desk. 
 
Carol Uran handed out a sheet of upcoming events and the colors for each month’s 
meeting.  On March 27, 1 – 3, there will be the annual Easter Egg Hunt for 
grandchildren, chaired by Carol Wach. 
 
Following the March Belles and Men’s Club meetings, A.J. High will finish his “aviation 
talk”.  Plan to stay and listen. 
 
A sign-up sheet was passed to volunteer to help with various upcoming events.  Also, 
anyone interested in helping update the bylaws of the Belles was asked to sign-up. 
 
Carol reviewed the February calendar of events. 
 
The next meeting of the Belles will be March 3, social at 6:45 p.m., and meeting at 7.  
The color for the month will be green.  Special guests honored will be residents of 
Section 5.  Hostesses will be Karen Bishop, Dottie Raines, and Marcie Ashline. 
 
Carol closed the meeting with two readings. 
 
As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Jo Callaway, Secretary 
 
 
 


